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Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.
Put your right hand over your heart. (Pause) Ready, begin: I pledge allegiance to the
flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one
nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. Thank you, you may
be seated.

Student Announcements

We are preparing for state testing here at Standley. This week you will be getting
directions to update your computers and training on how to access testing and tools.
The first day of actual testing is next Monday for 8th graders in Science followed by
English and then Math for all students. Testing will continue the first few weeks of May.
Testing is important for course placement and elective options along with showing what
you know. Be sure to do your best for yourself. (Pearson)

From the Music Department:

Congratulations to the advanced band and orchestra, who competed at the Music in the
Parks festival last weekend. The band received a first place superior award, and the
orchestra received a first place and best overall orchestra win! Great job, Seahawks!

Thinking of signing up for the talent show? The show is filling up, so don’t wait too long.
Sign up on the easel by the ASB door during lunch: sign up for yourself or for your
group, but sign up today – it’s shaping up to be an awesome show!!

Have a Winning Wednesday!!


